
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, there is a potential that a quorum of the commissioners may be 
present at 5:15 p.m., on Thursday, March 22, 2018, at the Maintenance Facility –Training 
Room at 1610 Moorland Road, Madison, Wis. 53713 for a World Water Day event.  No 
commission action will be taken at this meeting. 
 
Date:  March 16, 2018 D. Michael Mucha, P.E. 

Chief Engineer and Director 
 
Any person who has a qualifying disability as defined by the Americans with Disabilities Act 
that requires the meeting or materials at the meeting to be in an accessible location or 
format must contact the chief engineer and director at 608-222-1201, 1610 Moorland Road, 
Madison, Wis., at least 24 hours prior to the commencement of the meeting so that any 
necessary arrangements can be made to accommodate each request. 
 
 

 
 


